
The fact that the High Court has deemed this legislation to be unconstitutional speaks 
volumes about the political intentions this bill aims to facilitate.  
 
As a taxpayer, I do not condone the government using my taxes to pay for the development 
of this bill. As a father and citizen, I do not want the kind of society that this bill will move us 
towards. As the son of man who fought for this country in WWII, I am appalled that his 
sacrifice to protect our democracy is held in such flagrant disregard by this government. 
 
Paul Goodwin 
Sandy Bay. 


